
Big Rock Primary School Board of Trustees 
Policy 

Cell phones 
 

Aim 
 
 To provide clear guidelines on the usage of cell phones at Big Rock Primary 
School. 
 

1. Cell phones should not be brought to school 
 

2. In the event of a cell phone being brought to school it will be kept in the 
office for the duration of the school day. This includes after school care if 
applicable. 
 

3. Children may take cell phones on designated school trips as specified by the 
classroom teacher with the Principal’s approval. For things like: 
 

 Safety mechanism 

 Camera facility 

 Contacting parents/home sickness 
 

4. Previously identified children may have a cell phone for medical reasons or 
learning needs (such as translator).  

 
 

 

 


